
NEWS FROM THE COURTS 
It’s been a quiet start to the year mainly because 
of the weather and we’re looking forward to 
spring and the lighter nights when we can get on 
the courts for longer. 

Several members of the committee attended the 
Recreation Group User Group meeting at the end 
of January. A clearer picture regarding funding is 
emerging and although floodlights for the courts 
were identified as a number one priority in the 
Aylesbury Vale Sports Audit, it seems we are 
bottom of the list. To say we are disappointed is an 
understatement. However, we will continue to 
work with the Parish Council to do all we can to 
ensure the project is a success. 

In last month’s newsletter we told you to look out 
for free taster sessions and offers. The first of 
these is an invitation to join a coaching session 

with Craig, our club coach. If you’re new to tennis 
or just a bit rusty, come along and enjoy a session 
with Craig. He’ll help you with the basics and give 
you loads of tips on play. We’ll arrange the session 
to suit the maximum number of people. Email 
wingtc@outlook.com if you’re interested. 

We have successful mixed and men’s doubles 
teams playing in both the Aylesbury and District 
and Milton Keynes Tennis leagues. During January 
we played matches against Buckingham (won 5:3) 
and Haddenham (lost 6:2). 

So far this year, the weather has certainly 
scuppered our Sunday social sessions and it’s been 
difficult to get on the courts. As soon as we have a 
decent day, we’ll let you know via the Village 
Facebook page. Do come over and join us.
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Tennis for all levels of play 

*Successful tennis league teams 

*Junior & adult coaching 

*Social tennis 

*Social events 

Get in touch for more information or pop down on a Sunday 
morning for tennis, coffee and a chat 

@wingtennis Wingtennisclub.co.uk E: wingtc@outlook.com 


